
From the Desk of Father Peter  

Go Forth With Christ 

 

Our official parish-wide effort for the 2023-24 Catholic Ministries 

Appeal of our diocese is now underway. By now you should have 

received my letter outlining our parish needs through your 

participation in this year’s campaign—Go Forth With Christ.  

A special thank you to those who have already made your pledge. 

It is my prayer that many of us in our faith community, after 

prayerful consideration, will determine they can pledge $250 (as 

referenced in my letter) to this year’s campaign. I recognize not 

everyone is able to pledge this amount; I am grateful for whatever 

amount you can pledge. As your pastor, I want you to know that I, 

too, financially support the CMA. I am hopeful many will find it 

helpful to utilize the installment payment program over these next 

8 months (Oct – May) with the notion it will decrease the overall 

burden a onetime payment of $250 may create for some of us. We 

made our goal last year, and I believe by God’s grace we can make 

this year’s goal a reality as well. Again, we need everyone’s 

participation; past donors, lapsed donors and new parishioner 

donors. All donations make a difference for the good of building 

God’s Kingdom here on earth. As Pope Francis says eloquently and 

reminds us all, “a Church without charity does not exist.” Soon we 

will be listing the names of our contributors in the bulletin. We ask 



that once you make your pledge that you allow appx 2 bulletins to 

see your name appear and if you don’t see it, please be sure to 

contact the Parish Office so we can be sure everything is in good 

order with your pledge.  

 God bless us all in our spirit of giving as we Go Forth 

With Christ. 

Fr. Peter Enyan-Boadu 


